Giles Quarme

Giles Quarme & Associates
7 Bishops Terrace

London

SE11 4UE

Ph: 020 7582 0748

Fax: 020 7793 8807
http://www.quarme.com/

Dear Giles

As discussed this morning we have enclosed an A3 drawing which summarises the proposed details.
The drawing shows a typical section through the guestroom separating wall showing the ceiling detail and one
through the external wall and window. A plan is also included showing the window wall and separating wall junction.

We are grateful for you assistance with this.
Best regards

Kate

Kate Sandle

associate for and on behalf of

dexter moren associates architecture urban design interior design creative media
www.dextermoren.com / ks@dextermoren.com /

t 020 7267 4440 / f 020 7267 6044 / m 07825 743690

57d jamestown road london nw1 7db /
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error please inform the sender and delete this e-mail immediately. The contents of this e-mail must not be disclosed or copied without the sender's consent.
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From: Kate Sandle

Sent: 29 November 2011 18:20

To: Giles Quarme

Cc: Wayne Harrison; nick.belsten@cbre.com; Stuart.Clark@macegroup.com; 'Taylor Martin'; Wan Yau
Subject: 111129 RE: Great Northern Hotel - Revised dry lining proposals to the bedrooms
Importance: High

Dear Giles

Following our recent discussions regarding the proposals to revise the current approved dry lining details to the
guestroom ceilings and external (window) wall please find enclosed a letter outlining the teams views and
substantiation for the changes. We believe that these detail changes are more sympathetic to the existing building
and its" heritage and hope you can support the project with this proposal.

Please call if you have any queries.



Best regards

Kate

Kate Sandle

associate for and on behalf of
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